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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: September 20, 2023  

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: Road Acceptance – Farrington St 

   

   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

General: 

1. The Town has put together as-built plans to accept the roadways listed above. 

2. The vote to accept the roadways is a recommendation to Town Council. 

 

Recommendation: 

DPCD recommends that the Board vote to recommend to Town Council. 
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